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17 September 2021 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents/Carers, 

I wanted to write to you at the end of your child’s first full week at The Bourne Academy.  You 

should be incredibly proud of how they have settled in.  Thank you for encouraging them to wear 

the correct uniform and take ownership of bringing their equipment into school.  They have been a 

real credit to you.  We have also been incredibly impressed with their behaviour in and around The 

Academy.  

You will be aware that the organisational requirements of secondary students is much higher than 

primary aged pupils and therefore, we have added an additional toilet area for Year 7 students to 

access - staff are aware that these younger students may need more time to adjust to longer school 

hours.   

We have also spoken to them regarding safe travel to and from school.  Please reinforce to your 

children that they should cross roads in a safe way and at a designated crossing where available.   

I am sure they are very tired and will enjoy their weekend. 

Kind regards 
Mr Avoth 
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